
CONGRATULATIONS TO THE 
DEPARTMENT OF HAWAII FOR BEING 
THE FIRST TO REACH 75%!!!! 	
Today they hit 78.99!! 
	

	
 	
Our 75% Department goal is fast approaching.  We have just over a 
week left!  Let's see how many other Departments we can get to 
75%!!	
 	
The Department of Florida Mushers are almost there. They are following on Hawaii’s 
tails!   Can they do it?  They currently have 70.45%!	
 	
New Jersey, Maryland, North Carolina are all above 65%. Keep up the great work!	
 	
Could we have a sleeper push ahead…. I can’t wait to see the results next week!	
 	
In the meantime, it’s almost the holiday season! 
 

	



 	
What better way to show someone that you appreciate them, than to pay their unpaid 
dues!	
		
Have you thought about becoming a PUFL member? Let us know, we can forward you 
the information.	
 	
President Lisa Williamson will appreciate this fun fact:	
Did you know – Many Alaskans will cut down a 100 foot tall Spruce tree, keep the top 6 
feet for a Christmas tree and use the rest for firewood!	
	
Keep up the great work, everyone.   We know that everyone is working hard.  	
Mush On!  We cannot wait to see what you can do! 
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